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Letter or Email Response: 
I have two comments, both relating to Epping. •The plan mentions only starter homes and so-called affordable housing. 
Is this because there is thought to be no need for any social housing? If so, on what grounds? •On a more specific 
matter, the lane between Kendal Avenue and the proposed residential site SR-0071 (land at Stonards Hill) is shown in 
brown on your map. According to the legend, this means “Residential site with planning permission”. Describing a lane 
as a residential site is probably a matter of planning terminology, but the intention, I imagine, is that it should serve 
for access to the new housing. It doesn’t, however, appear to me to be wide enough for two vehicles passing in 
opposite directions, let alone pedestrian access. This doesn’t seem to be a problem for the four houses there currently, 
but I can’t see how it could possibly work with a further 115.…Redacted….    
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